
 

 

COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

In the Matter of:  

 

ELECTRONIC TARIFF FILING OF 

FRANKFORT ELECTRIC & WATER 

PLANT BOARD OF AN AMENDMENT 

TO WATER SUPPLY AGREEMENT 

WITH FARMDALE WATER 

DISTRICT 

) 

)  

) CASE NO. 2020-00269 

) 

) 

) 

 

 

STATEMENT OF FARMDALE WATER DISTRICT’S POSSESSION OF 

FACILITIES TO RECEIVE ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSIONS AND 

ELECTRONIC MAIL ADDRESSES FOR SERVICE 

 

 1. Pursuant to 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8(9) and in response to Ordering 

Paragraph 5 of the Kentucky Public Service Commission’s (the “Commission”) 

September 10, 2020 Order in the above-referenced matter, Farmdale Water District 

(“Farmdale”) waives any right to service of Commission Orders by United States 

mail and states that it possesses the facilities to receive electronic submissions.  

 2. Farmdale states that copies of all pleadings, requests, orders, notices, 

and other documents in this case should be electronically sent to: 

Katelyn L. Brown 

Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 

katelyn.brown@skofirm.com 

 

Damon R. Talley 

Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 

damon.talley@skofirm.com 

 



~~ 

 

Jan Sanders, Office Manager 

Farmdale Water District 

farmdalewater@gmail.com  

 

Dated: September 16, 2020  Respectfully submitted, 

       

      ________________________________ 

Katelyn L. Brown 

Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 

500 West Jefferson Street, Suite 2000 

Louisville, Kentucky 40202 

Telephone: (502) 568-5711 

Fax: (502) 333-6099 

katelyn.brown@skofirm.com 
 

Damon R. Talley 

Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 

112 North Lincoln Boulevard 

P.O. Box 150 

Hodgenville, Kentucky 42748 

Telephone: (270) 358-3187 

Fax: (270) 358-9560 

damon.talley@skofirm.com 
 

      Counsel for Farmdale Water District  
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8 and the Commission’s March 

16, 2020 and March 24, 2020 Orders in Case No. 2020-00085 regarding electronic 

filings, I certify that Farmdale Water District’s filing of this Statement was 

electronically transmitted to the Public Service Commission on September 16, 2020; 

that there are currently no parties that the Commission has excused from 

participation by electronic means in this proceeding; and Farmdale will file original 

paper copies of this filing within 30 days of the lifting of the State of Emergency. 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Katelyn L. Brown 

 

 

   

 

   

 

  

  

 

 

 


